STATE OF NEV/ MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

RECEIVED

GARREY CARRUTHERS September 28, 1989 0cr -2'89

POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR

STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
o_ C‘ D‘ SANTA FE,NEW MEXICD 87504

1505) 827-5800
ARTREIA, OFFIEE

Mr. Ernest L. Padilla
P. O. Box 2523
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2523

Re: Hardship Classification - City
of Carlsbad No. 1; 0-25-22S-26E;
Eddy County, New Mexico;
South Carlsbad-Morrow Pool;
Case 8717, Order No. R-8064

Dear Mr. Padilla:

Your letter dated September 25, 1989, has been received
and reviewed. It appears that the well's performance

continues to qualify the well for hardship
classification.

The hardship classification is hereby extended to

October 1, 1990, and the maximum flow rate is retained at
900 MCF/day.

Sincerely,

ol s e
7@n,WILLIAM J. LEMAY,
Director

WIL/VTL/dr

xc: Transwestern Pipeline

Mike Williams - 0Oil Conservation Division - Artesia
Cathy Meyer - 0il Conservation Division - Santa Fe



